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   City Hall, Room 400, 100 North Holliday Street 

DATE:  
October 5, 2021

  

The Department of General Services is in receipt of and reporting herein on City Council Bill 21-0127: 

Supplementary General Fund Operating Appropriation - Department of General Services - $600,000. 

 

Purpose 

This bill was established for the purpose of providing a Supplementary General Fund Operating 

Appropriation in the amount of $600,000 to the Department of General Services - Service 731 (Facilities 

Management), to provide funding for additional City building security costs resulting from the COVID-

19 pandemic; and providing for a special effective date. 

 

This appropriation is necessary to bring our FY21 budget into balance. We look forward to attending the 

hearing and answering any questions the Council may have. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Director Chichi Nyagah-Nash at chichi.nyagah-

nash@baltimorecity.gov or (410) 396-3704. 
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